
 

Dear Friend, 

  

On behalf of CASA of Kosciusko County, we would like to invite you to join us as a sponsor of our upcoming 

22nd Annual CASA Holiday Festival.  This year’s theme is “Change a Child’s Story” We would love to have you 

join us this year for a great time with great food as we will explore how CASA, with the support of sponsors like 

you, can make a life altering impact on a child’s life. 

 

Our CASA volunteers do amazing things once appointed to a case.  They work with legal and child welfare 

professionals, educators and service providers to ensure that our local Judges have all the information they need 

to make the most well-informed decisions for the children we serve.  We advocate for these children to receive 

services they need and to be placed in a safe, permanent home as soon as safely possible.  Having a caring, 

consistent adult to listen and put the child’s best interest before all others’ can make all the difference – and that 

is what CASA does.   

 

In 2022 CASA of Kosciusko County served over 140 children from our community.  The need for CASA 

advocacy continues as abuse and neglect of children continues to occur at alarming rates. CASA of Kosciusko 

County is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization and we receive more than 50% of our funding each year at our 

annual Holiday Festival.  Your sponsorship at our major fundraising event ensures that CASA of Kosciusko 

County can continue to recruit, train and support local volunteers to advocate for our community’s abused and 

neglected children.   

 

Thank you for considering helping us as we help the abused and neglected children of Kosciusko County.  If you 

have any questions regarding CASA or the enclosed materials, please do not hesitate to contact Erin at (574) 

372-2401 or at erowland@kcgov.com.   

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

  

Erin Rowland Jones       and            Jason Brandyberry 

Executive Director               Board President 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Join Us 
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